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30th September  2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Please be aware that there is a sickness and diarrhoea bug making its way around the 

school at the moment. We have discussed the situation with the local Health Protection 

Team and are writing to provide you with advice and an information sheet. 

 

Should your child show any signs of developing this illness we would advise you to keep 

them at home. 

 

If your child has had any sickness or diarrhoea, please ensure that children are clear of 

symptoms for a full 48 hours before returning to school. This is in line with Health Protection 

Team guidance. 

 

As a school we strive to educate children on the importance of personal hygiene to stop the 

spread of germs and request that this message is reinforced at home. 

 

We will continue to monitor the situation and work with you to combat this bug. 

 

Thank you in anticipation. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Claire Chapman 

Headteacher  


